April 12, 2017
Dear Crafters:

The Taste of EImwood Park festival is fast approaching and we welcome you and your
creative arts and crafts. The fest is scheduled for Thursday, August 10, 2017 — Sunday,
August 13, 2017. The festival days are hours are: Thursday, August 10, 2017, 5:00 p.m.
—11:00 p.m., Friday, August 11th, from 5:00 p.m. - 11:00 p.m., Saturday, August 12th,
noon — 11:00 p.m. and Sunday, August 13* from noon — 10 p.m.

Enclosed you will find a Taste of Elmwood Park Arts and Craft Application. Please know
that we do expect full participation from each vendor and you are obligated to remain
at the fest for the entire four days.

The entry fee is $100.00. You will be allotted a 10’ x 10° designated spot. You can only
use the space that is designated as your area. The area will be well lite and you will be
given the opportunity to hook up to one 20 amp 110 volt electrical service if are
interested. Please remember that you are responsible to bring with you any and all
supplies, tables, chairs, tent/canopy coverings, electrical cords, etc. All vendors need to
bring a tent so that the fest appearance is uniformed and your merchandise is weather
protected. It is mandatory that all vendors are present for all four days of the event.

Please be sure to complete the entire application and return it to the Village of Elmwood
Park, 11 Conti Parkway, Arts and Craft Corner, ElImwood Park, IL 60707. All
applications must be received by June 30, 2017 along with the entry fee.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Rose Biancalana and Sally Munda



